FUTURE HEARING

The Future of Hearing is Here.

www.futurehearingnow.com

WINTER 2016 NEWSLETTER

Phone Us or Visit Online

SAN LEANDRO (510) 483-5422

LAFAYETTE (925) 385-0735

www.futurehearingnow.com

Like Us On



Follow Us On



San Leandro, CA 94577

The Future of Hearing is Here

Битиве Неявіис

KETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Free Oticon Hearing Aids for a Deserving Person

Read more inside!

SAN LEANDRO OFFICE HOURS:

MONDAY 9am-12pm

TUESDAY

9am-4:30pm; closed 12-1 for lunch

THURSDAY

9am-4:30pm; closed 12-1 for lunch

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY

Closed

LAFAYETTE OFFICE HOURS:

MONDAY

2pm-5pm

WEDNESDAY

9am-5pm; closed 12-1 for lunch

FRIDAY

9am-1pm

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY

Closed

Visit our website for detailed information on the hearing aids we offer: www.futurehearingnow.com



Hear Ye, Here Ye'

FUTURE HEARING Newsletter

Nominations Now Being Accepted!

oticon

Free Oticon Hearing Aids for a Deserving Person!

We have partnered with Oticon to provide a free pair of hearing aids to a person in need. Oticon is providing a top quality set of Alta Pro aids (with a one year warranty), for people with mild to severe hearing loss. Our office will provide free in-house programming and service for the life of the aids.

If you know of someone that you feel is deserving of an excellent pair of aids, but cannot afford the purchase, then now is the time to nominate them! This can be a student, a friend that has fallen on hard times and needs aids to get a job, an older person that cannot afford new devices but desperately needs them, or any other criteria you might want to choose.

Send us a letter, either by mail or email, telling us about the person you are nominating and why you feel they are deserving of such an incredible



gift. We will choose from the best entries, and announce the winner in our next newsletter! Nominations will be accepted through the end of February, but why wait? Get your favorite hearing impaired person nominated now! (Sorry, nominating yourself is not allowed). Make someone's 2016 better than they ever expected!

El Niño is Upon Us

Most hearing aids are much more water resistant than they used to be. If you are running through some sprinkles here and there it is really not a problem. But with this El Niño kind of weather, sometimes the rain turns closer to a monsoon type of rain, which becomes more like a bath than sprinkles. Soaking the aids in this kind of rain is NOT a good idea! Use an umbrella or a hat and keep those aids safe.

Interested in New Aids?

There are always new hearing aids coming out. If your aids are reaching five years old or more it's time to start thinking about new devices before the old ones die completely. This way the old aids can be used as back-ups once you have the new pair. Call us for a consultation and to update your hearing test and we will go over what is currently available for your specific hearing loss.